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Councillor Gary Baldwin, Chair Mr. Mark Graham, Vice Chair
Mayor Diane Therrien Mr. Bob Hall Mr. Les Kariunas

August 19" 2020

In May of this year, the Peterborough Police Services Board, in closed session,
received an offer for the donation of an Osh Kosh Sandcat light armoured vehicle. The
donor requested that the donation remain anonymous. The Board agreed to accept the
donation and to keep the identity of the donor anonymous as per their request. The
Board was informed this afternoon that the donor has confirmed their identity to the
media.

"As a small Service and smaller community with a limited budget we were very thankful
for the donation from one of our partners in Emergency Preparedness. We are also
grateful that they have decided to come forward and relieve the Peterborough Police
Service and the Police Services Board of the requirement they remain anonymous. The
gift will help to keep our community safer," says Peterborough Police Chief Scott
Gilbert.

The Board and Service are pleased with the donation of the light armoured vehicle.
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